BIRTHDAY PARTY!!

In Memory and Celebration of the Life of
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Thursday, February 5th
Virginia Martial Arts Center
5:00pm - 8:30pm

Thursday, February 5th will mark what would have been
the 80th birthday for Soke Shogo Kuniba. In celebration of
his life, Virginia Martial Arts Center will be hosting a
birthday party in his honor and memory. All previous
students and friends of Soke are invited to attend. The
festivities will be held all night starting at 5pm until
closing. Our special guest, Judy Kuniba will be attending.
We hope everyone can make it to share great memories.
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